
 
 
 
 
 
 

State Funeral of Queen 
Elizabeth II 

 
On Monday 19th September, 

the State Funeral will take place 
of Her Majesty the Queen at 

11am. This has been granted as 
a Bank Holiday and school will 

be closed.  
We will re-open on Tuesday 
20th September at 8.50am 

 
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Robyn 

Green: Emily 
Red: Bluebell 
Blue: Zachary 
 
 

 

Mobile Phones – Year 5/6 
only 

We do not encourage mobile 
phones in school; however, 

we recognise that some 
children may be walking home 

unaccompanied.  If you 
require your child to bring a 

phone to school, a permission 
form must be completed by a 
parent to accept the terms of 
conditions of mobile phones 

on site. Pupils are expected to 
hand the phone to the office 
staff and collect it at the end 
of the school day. Any pupil 
found to have breached this 
will be disciplined following 

the behaviour policy/anti 
bullying policy.   

 
 

Applications for High 
School and Reception 

 

 
 

Information regarding 
applications for High Schools 

for Year 6 and Reception 
places for September 2023 is 

below. If you require any 
support, please speak to Mrs 

Heydon. 
 
 

PE 
 

Reminder that PE and Dance 
take place weekly. PE kits 

should be in school each day 
in case of any changes in 

timetabling of these lessons. 
  

Governor Vacancy 
We have 1 Parent Governor post 

vacant. Nominations have been sent 
home today. Please consider this post 

your contributions are important. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
We had a new member of Red Class on 

Paying Respects at 
Broadbottom 

 
This week, our pupils were able 

to sign a special book of 
condolence for Queen 

Elizabeth. This helped them to 
participate in a piece of history 

and will remain in school for 
future generations of 

Broadbottom pupils to see. 
 

  
 

 

Apple Crop 
Year 6 harvested the crop, 

which the JLT then sold. 
Thank you for your support 

we raised. 
£ 
 
 

   
 
 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets  

Class of the Week 
Red Class 

 

Wellbeing Session 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Red Class enjoyed tranquil 
music and some mindfulness 
this morning during their first 
session with the Healthy Hyde 
Team. 
 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


Broadbottom Community 
Association Show  

 
This well-loved show will take place 
on Sunday 25th September 2022 at 

the Community Centre. The 
deadline for entries is Wednesday 
21st September, which should be 
posted through the community 

centre door. 

 
 

The Day a Stock-Dove Joined Us. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
We had a new member of Red Class on 
Friday, when a Stock Dove flew through 
our door and took up a comfortable 
perch on one of our chairs.    

 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Planners 
Please complete Page 5 

and 6 in your child’s 
planner, ensuring it is 

signed.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 


